From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 10:13 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Scott Vincent

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Do not approve this increase. Greedy executives do not need raises off the backs of a public dealing with high costs
of living during a pandemic. These comments are bound to be ignored, because the general public doesn’t actually
have an influence here. Who in their right mind would be for this approval besides those benefiting personally from
it.

-- Attachment --





